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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

APD NEWS RELEASE:  

APD FILE #  2011- 10385 RELEASE   # 2 

DATE OF RELEASE: 19/03/11 
 
 
Incident:   Update – Vehicle enters water off of McDonald Park 
 
Abbotsford – March 19, 2011.   
 
 
This morning Bryan VOLDEN died in hospital.  Mr. VOLDEN was the 65 year old driver of the PT 
Cruiser that left the roadway and became submerged in water at McDonald Park on Thursday, 
March 17.  Mr. VOLDEN was surrounded by his family and loved ones when he passed.  His 
family advised police that they remain grateful to the hero who put himself in danger to rescue 
Bryan and the many people in the community who expressed their support and offered prayers 
after learning of the incident. 
 
A memorial will be held at Abbotsford Pentecostal Assembly at 3145 Gladwin Road on Saturday, 
March 26 at 1:00 pm. 
 
The Abbotsford Police offer their condolences. 
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